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To: Brown, Don
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Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:53:51 PM

Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 III. Admin Code 242.

Thank you for receiving my public comment. I am an Illinois resident and live in Glen Carbon
62034. I support the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and
Truck Standards! 

These standards are important because they are sorely needed to reduce carbon emissions on
Ilinois highways.

Thank you for your time,

Chris Krusa 
410-490-5024 
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